
 

BBPS/GAR/PC/746/2024-25                                                                                   18 April 2024 

Dear students, 

There will be a webinar on “Psychometric Tests for High School Students” grade 8th to 12th. 

 You can join for the free webinar using the following link; 

 Student Registration Link:  

 https://apps.dheya.com/NCDAP/SchoolReg.aspx?snm=EePhQcgpiZie4xUbkEmFww%3d%3d 

 

Regards, 
Team BBPS Gadarwara 
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